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NIH Closed January 20, 2021 —

NIH (including help desks) will be closed on Wednesday, January 20, 2021,
for the federal holiday (Inauguration Day). If a grant application due date
falls on a federal holiday, the application deadline is automatically extended
to the next business day.

To read the NIH message in its entirety, click here>>.

lJ For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu.



https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.opm.gov%2Fpolicy-data-oversight%2Fpay-leave%2Ffederal-holidays%2F%23url%3D2021&data=04%7C01%7CPCapman%40miami.edu%7C382d4a0df8944aa2958a08d8b728b8e4%7C2a144b72f23942d48c0e6f0f17c48e33%7C0%7C0%7C637460732829776766%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2B7BAleUg6FkvA9K7CwqkRPH9AE2NSNQSKZUzUk5IQxs%3D&reserved=0
https://nexus.od.nih.gov/all/2021/01/06/january-20-wednesday-2021-nih-closed-for-the-federal-holiday/
http://www.ora.miami.edu/

